To: Jon Barrett
Members of the Board of Appeals

City of Ann Arbor

Dear Member,

My neighbors Maria Castro and Pedro Lowenstein intend to rebuild their garage at 1921 Cambridge Rd..

Their plans require a variance to build beyond the current front setback of thelr property, and I am writing

in support of the city granting them such a variance. I live on=the=sas ghatsthempeat.. =00 6UP0DET v
: bseRead, and see no reason to oppose their request for thls variance so that they can build a

shghtly larger garage to fit 2 cars.

Please feel free to contact me should you have further questions.

Best regards,






